
 
 

BRACKEN PULLING 
Please join us for Bracken Pulling 

In Wickersley Wood 

Meet at the Wood Lane Stone Entrance, 

Wickersley side 

13th July 2024 

10am – 12noon 

 
Like many areas the wood suffers from an invasion of 

bracken which swamps any other plants where it occurs.  

Please come along to help pull out the bracken from the 

glade area of the wood.  Don’t forget to bring some gloves. 


